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Central Coast Woodturners 

October is right around the corner, that means practice your 

FRISBEE tossing, and oh, yes time for good food. As usual 

Gordon will do the cooking, Top Block and Salmon will be 

featured.  

Members and their spouses are asked to bring a "SHARE" plate 

along with their plates, silver ware and beverages. 

Gathering time will be about 11:00 AM on Sunday October 6th. at 

the Nipomo, County Park, we'll be in Section Pine. 

The highlight to the FRISBEE Toss will be more prizes, Including 

Craft Supplies gift certificate, Wine, and a selection of wood 

blanks from North Woods of Forest Grove, OR. Be sure to have 

a Frisbee for your spouse, might be a good idea to have a 

backup  one. 

 

The September meeting started off with a different twist. CCW 

was invited to attend a Special open house on a Saturday 

normally closed AURA HARDWOODS. Trenton Salin had 

prepared to have cutoffs and marked down pricing on all stock. It 

is hoped that you remember that Aura does stock some of the 

specialty woods from around the world.  Reminder: be sure to tell 

Trenton or his aides that you are from the CCW  

CCW Officers 

George Paes Pres 

805 929 1423 

Gordon Rowland V.Pres 

805 929 4101 

Bill Kandler Treasurer 

805 4895309 

Don Barr Librarian 

805 226 8252 

 

Next Meeting Saturday  

October 12th 

Odd Fellows Hall 

520 Dana St 

San Luis Obispo, CA 

Start Time 9:00 AM 



 

 

Announcements 

Notice has been sent out that the Utah Symposium will be held on May 15, 16, & 17 

of 2014, also Craft Supplies annual open house and sale will be on May14th in their 

facility. 

Don't forget to put in your calendar the upcoming demos.   

Sunday , November 17th Mark Gardner from No. Carolina will be doing an all day 

demo in Bill Kandlers shop starting at 9:00 AM  Bills Shop is located at 792 Phillips 

Road in Arroyo Grande. Fees are $25.00 per member and $35.00 for guests. 

On Saturday December 7th Eric Holmquist of Windsor Locke CT will do a demo on 

Thin Wall Turning to be followed up with piercing designs and coloring. . 

This will be a free demo  

CCW at this time wishes to Welcome some new turners into our chapter, Welcome 

to Dennis Ivans , Larry Truesdale, Dan Clardy, and Doug Greene.  Dennis & Doug 

come from the Porterville area with turning experience, Dan & Larry are new to 

turning. Be sure to be able to extend to them a helping hand, I think a Saw  Dust 

session is going to happen early in January. 

Mike Rude and his wife will be exhibiting at the Sunday September 22nd in the Park 

in Atascadero, Stop by and see what they will be showing and perhaps see other 

forms of art and crafts 

Word has been received that John Penner has had a hospital stay but is now at 

home, keep him and his family in your thoughts. 

 

There was no challenge project other than a reminder to turn, if not already, a 

FRISBEE 

An announcement regarding a possible scholarship to be available to AAW member 

for week long classes at Arrowmont or J.C. Campbell school. If you are interested 

and would like more info, contact George Paes. 

 

 



 

Now Back to the Hall and Show & Tell 

 

 

 

 

NEWSLETTER TITLE 

 

 

 

 
 

  
 

Rick Hasseman explaining 

his rainbow  layered bowl 

Bob Gleason with pens to 

make breast cancer 

awareness 

Mike Rude with beautiful 

Maple bowl passed up on by 

others at a yard sale 

Dan Ross offered Salt & 

Pepper mills turned from 

Avocado Wood 

Bill Kandler with FOG Wood 

bowls and a Maple bowl 

colored on the outside 

Ted Elder with an impressive 

home shop made steady 

rest, Well done for a start. 

About Our Organization… 
Central Coast Woodturners held its 1st meeting in June of 1989, we received our Charter from American 

Association of Woodturners in September 1991. This year's AAW Member directory recognized CCW for more 

than twenty years of activity 

 


